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Please join us for our
Open House Celebrations May 15, 16 & 17
highlighting our expanded freight and specialty shipping capabilities, 
and celebrating
Military Appreciation Month

After our challenging mid-winter move we are finally settled at 5249 North Park Place NE,

and we couldn’t be happier.  We  truly appreciate the support we received from you - 

our family, friends, neighbors, and clients, and we hope you will help us celebrate with:

A Ribbon Cutting Ceremony Thursday May 15 at 4:30 p.m.

Open House Thursday and Friday 10 – 6 and Saturday 10 – 3.

A Hot Dog Cookout Saturday from 11:30 – 1:30 on OUR NEW DOCK!

Drawings for door prizes.

Throughout the celebration we will highlight  Military Appreciation Month by featuring 

our ongoing partnership with Cell Phones for Soldiers.

We encourage everyone to bring old cell phones to our location for recycling through this program

and/or consider a monetary donation to the cause to provide free calling cards for our troops. 

If you haven’t been here yet, its easy -  less that 2 minutes from our former spot. For directions, give us a call at 373-5595 or check our website.  
www.weshipeasterniowa.com  

Lee and Chris Fredrickson   

